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Can’t join us in person?
A virtual open house and live Q&A will be held via 

Zoom on Thursday, March 31 from Noon – 1:00 p.m. 
To register for the virtual open house, visit the project 

website at: mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/lincoln/

The Montana Department of Transportation 
invites you to drop in to an open house to 
learn more about construction of the 
Lincoln Road – Montana to I 15 Project:

Construction Open House
Thursday, March 31

4:00 – 6:30 p.m.
Jim Darcy Elementary, Gymnasium

990 Lincoln Rd West, Helena

Construction Open House 

YOU’RE INVITED

L I N C O L N  R O A D :
MONTANA TO I 15 PROJECT

SEE REVERSE FOR PROJECT DETAILS



Lincoln Rd
PROJECT
AREAM

on
ta

na
 A

ve

G
la

ss
 D

r

Ap
pl

eg
at

e
Dr

279

229 HELENA

Map not 
to scale.

L I N C O L N  R O A D :
MONTANA TO I 15 PROJECT

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons 
with disabilities who wish to participate in this Lincoln – Montana to I 15 Project public 
meeting or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you require an 
accommodation, contact the Department of Transportation no later than March 28, 2022, 
to advise us of the nature of the accommodation that you need. Please contact Matt 
Maze, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 
444-5416; Montana Relay 711; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@ mt.gov. 

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing 
this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.

See reverse for 
meeting details

March 2022

PO Box 201001
Helena, MT 59620-1101

PLEASE JOIN US
An open house will be held to present information 
about construction between the Lincoln Road and 
Montana Avenue Intersection and Interstate 15. 
Work is anticipated to begin in early April.

FOR MORE INFORMATION: VISIT  mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/lincoln/
CALL  (406) 545-0800   EMAIL  Brandon@rbci.net  


